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Comments: While ongoing human encroachment and development is taken as a given, we have the technology

to limit degradation caused by these projects and human access. So often, we lack the will to implement them. I

urge the Forest Service to invest in mitigation projects along the I-90 corridor/Snoqualmie Pass area that

prioritizes wildlife connectivity, and minimizes human degradation in an area that evolved largely without much

human interactivity for millennia. Let's do all we can to halt ongoing wildlife habitat decline, and be smart about

how we provide human access to this beautiful area. 


